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15 November 2022     Term 4 - Week 6 

16/11 – Captains Speeches 

21/11 – 2/12 Intensive Swimming 

24/11 -  4/5/6 Surfing 

  Book Club Orders Due 

25/11 - Maths Enrichment Day 

2/12 -  Orienteering Yrs 3-6 

6/12 -  Yr5 Visit to Preschool 

8/12 -  Presentation assembly – 12:30 – 2:30pm 

8/12 - Community BBQ/Fundraiser/School Disco – 

4:30 – 6:30pm  

12/12 -  Principals Big Day Out  

12/12 -  Year 6 Big Day Out /Dinner 

14/12 – Whole School Fun Day. Pool and fun at school. 

16/12 -   Students Last Day 

 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay and welcome to Week 6.  I will begin this week with the accident that involved one of our families, the 

Rooney family. Jess is also our school cleaner so many of you would have seen her here every day. I want to firstly 

acknowledge Lindsay M who has approached me and assisted with much support already. I also want to thank every 

parent who has contacted the school wishing to help or donate funds. All these things are greatly appreciated by the 

family and for me personally, I know that this support and love is what makes our community so special. I do need 

to ask that our community support this family in squashing any rumors or gossip that is being passed around. This is 

a serious situation, but the family are together and supporting each other through this time. As the family currently 

need privacy, I ask that any enquiries be sort through myself or one of the executives at the school. I am in contact 

with the family, and they are updating me regularly.  

We have a number of fundraising events already in the planning process for the remainder of the term: 

• On the same day as we hold our Presentation Assembly 12:30 – 2:30pm, we will have a community BBQ, 

cake stall, disco from 4:30 - 6:30pm. The theme for the Disco Family Afternoon is Christmas and you can 

dress accordingly. Our Fathering Group, P&C and Staff are working together to make this night successful. If 

you have anything that you feel could contribute to the success and fun of this afternoon, please contact 

myself or the executives at the school. 

• The Year 6 kids are planning a skip-a-thon/sports afternoon on the school Big Day Out so look out for notes 

regarding this one. 

• Any parents who wish to make monetary contributions, can do so directly to the school, but not through any 

on-line processes. 

• The funds raised from our end of year raffle will also go to the family so please assist us with selling as many 

tickets as possible. Donations are still being sorted to make this a super raffle. 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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• From this afternoon, we will have a best wishes/thinking of you book at the school for anyone who wants to 

send their best thoughts. Any cards can also be sent to school, and I will deliver to the family next week. 

• If anyone has any other thoughtful suggestions, please let me know. There are other ideas, but these will be 

added later. 

I am going to be out of the school for the next couple of weeks for a family event. I will be contactable by the school, 

and I encourage anyone with concerns to please contact either Mrs Daniel or Mr Hugo. I have enormous faith in their 

abilities to support you all over the next couple of weeks. 

With the increase in cases of COVID19 variants, if you would like any RAT’s please contact the office. 

Have an excellent week, 

Deanie Nicholls  

Principal 

Attendance Bear 

 

K – 96.2% 1- 90% 2- 83.5% 3 - 90% 4/5 – 86.6% 5/6 – 86.1% 

 

Congratulations to Kindergarten who have Betsy for the week and Year 1 and Year 3 who have Bear. We look forward 

to seeing attendance levels return to their high levels now that we are mostly over the flu season. 

 

 
 

Library News 

We are currently awaiting the return of all borrowed books to our shelves for our end of year muster. Please if you 

have any outstanding books in your shelves, return them as soon as possible.  

Our library still has a range of new books that are looking for friends to cover them, so they are protected. If you 

are able to cover these books, could you contact the office, and we will arrange some to be collected. 

Thank you for your help in adding these books to our borrowing lists. 
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Whats happening in class 4/5 

 
Students in Year 4/5 have come a long way this year developing a positive mindset that promotes resilience. They 

use this positive self-talk to overcome challenges both in and outside of the classroom. One of their most common 

phrases used in the classroom is “I don’t know how to do this....YET”.  
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Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Tasman M Taking on challenges in his 
learning. 

Kalani T Continued determination during 
reading  

Aloe H Challenging herself in all areas of 
her learning. 

Hannah E Fantastic use of tier 2 words during 
independent writing tasks 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Mo Li S Her wonderful maths test results. Coco A Taking pride in her work 

Bee M 
Persisting with her maths 
assessment and achieving fantastic 
results. 

Aria S Using capital letters and full stop 
consistently. 

  Jaxon N Improvement in handwriting. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Damien H 
Increased focus during Maths 
groups.  

Alfie T Using relative clauses in his writing. 

Charlie L 
Dedication to improve your 
automaticity in Mathematics.  

Maci B 
Displaying kindness and empathy to 
her peers. 

Hunta Z 
Creating an impressive example of 
slam poetry.  

Jasmine H 
Excellent results in science when 
using Nearpod. 

 

 RFF award  RFF Award 

Talhah MI Progress in Subitising Alex J 
Supporting his peers during 
mathematics 

Eva P Participation in Second Steps Tannah D 
Contributing to discussions in 
geography.  

    

 

Name Bronze/ Silver Name Bronze / Silver Name Bronze / Silver 

Max A Bronze Ivy B Bronze   

 
 

PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Aston M I listen attentively Responsible Alyssa C I am resilient 

Kind Caleb M I value my community Safe Ryda X I care for myself and 
others 
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Canteen Roster 

 
 

Term 4 

 
Week 

 
Date 

 
Volunteer 

1 

 
Volunteer 

2 

 
7 

 
Tues 22nd Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
8 

 
Tues 29th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
9 

 
Tues 6th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
10 

 
Tues 13th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Holly 

Bennett 

 

 

 

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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NANA GLEN 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Community News 
Principal: Deanie Nicholls 

Nana Street, NANA GLEN, NSW, 2450 
Phone: 66543202 FAX: 66543549 

Website: www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: nanaglen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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NANA GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
AND COSTS 2022  

  

Polo Shirts  $26.50    Boys Shorts  $25.00  
  
Jumpers  $35.00    Girls Skorts  $25.00  
  
Jackets   $38.00    Hats   $18.00  
  
Sports Shorts $16.00    Library Bag  $12.00  
 
Beanies  $13.00 
 

  
Our supplier for our school uniforms is Slick Sportswear and Uniforms. They are located at 1/10 Seccombe 
Close, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and there is parking on site. Their contact number is 6651 9030. Hours of 
operation are:  
 

Monday – Friday  8.30am – 4.30pm  
Saturday – Sunday  CLOSED   
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In 2023 Gumbaynggirr Language classes will be running on the days in leaflet. These classes are an open invitation 

to any community member to attend.  

They cater for the beginner to move through language acquisition on all levels.   

A great way to start your journey to learning a new language and meet new people. 
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